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From: Wentzel, Michael
Sent: Tuesday, December 16, 2014 4:33 PM
To: Gray, Dara F
Subject: RE: Revised IP Aquatic RAI Letter

Dara, 
 
Setting something up that first week sounds like the best option at this point.  I will get back to you tomorrow 
with what our availability looks like for that week. 
 
Thanks, 
Mike 
 

From: Gray, Dara F [mailto:DGray@entergy.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 16, 2014 3:59 PM 
To: Wentzel, Michael 
Subject: RE: Revised IP Aquatic RAI Letter 
 
Hi Mike 
Unfortunately, we will not have our internal discussion on the revised RAIs and the data provided complete by  Friday – 
so it doesn’t look like that will work. 
Do you want to try and set something up now for first week in January – so that we have the time set aside for all?  If so, 
please let me know. 
Thanks 
 

Dara Gray REM 
Chemistry/Environmental 
Indian Point Energy Center 
Dgray@entergy.com 
914-254-8414 
 

From: Wentzel, Michael [mailto:Michael.Wentzel@nrc.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 16, 2014 11:45 AM 
To: Gray, Dara F 
Subject: RE: Revised IP Aquatic RAI Letter 
 
Dara, 
 
We have no availability next week, or the following.  Is there any way we can set something up for Thursday or 
Friday? 
 

From: Gray, Dara F [mailto:DGray@entergy.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 16, 2014 10:58 AM 
To: Wentzel, Michael 
Subject: RE: Revised IP Aquatic RAI Letter 
 
Hi Mike 
Our biologists are reviewing the data you sent.  At this point, in order to make sure that we are all on the same page and 
the questions and requests are clearly understood, we would like to have a call after they get a chance to complete their 
review and discussions about the data and RAI’s  (which they hope to have done by the end of this week). 
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I know the holiday season is going  to make it tight to set up a call but if you all in the next two weeks.  But if you all 
would like to try, just let me know 
Thanks 
 

Dara Gray REM 
Chemistry/Environmental 
Indian Point Energy Center 
Dgray@entergy.com 
914-254-8414 
 

From: Wentzel, Michael [mailto:Michael.Wentzel@nrc.gov]  
Sent: Monday, December 15, 2014 7:47 AM 
To: Gray, Dara F 
Subject: Revised IP Aquatic RAI Letter 
 
Dara, 
 
Attached is the current version of the RAI letter which incorporates changes made based on our phone call last 
Thursday.  Once you and your team have had a chance to review the revisions, please let me know if any 
additional clarification is needed.  Also, I have attached one of the spreadsheets with data from the March 7, 
2008 submittal.  I have two other files with data from that submittal that I will pass along in separate emails to 
avoid any issues with file sizes. 
 
Thanks, 
Mike 
 
Michael Wentzel 
Project Manager 
NRR/DLR/RPB2 
(301) 415-6459 
michael.wentzel@nrc.gov 
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